
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 31st March 2017 

Red Nose Day  

Parc Eglos School raised a grand total of £329 for Comic Relief! Thank you for your kind donations. 

Active Kids Vouchers 

Thank you for collecting the Active Kids Vouchers from Sainsbury’s. We currently have a total of 4,645! 

There is a box located at the school office so please keep sending these in. Many thanks. 

Music Lessons 

Please be advised that all music lessons will resume in the first week back after Easter. Thank you. 

Non Uniform Day 

We will be having a non uniform day on Friday 21st April 2017. One of our year 1 parents, Vicky Parkes, is      

running the London Marathon on Sunday 23rd April 2017 to raise money for ‘FLEET’ (Front Line Emergency     

Equipment Trust). FLEET is a registered charity that was formed by Cornish Ambulance Staff in 1990 with 

the aim of upgrading and standardising the equipment carried on all of Cornwall’s Ambulances. Vicky says “I 

know first hand about how important defibrillators are. I'm fortunate enough to have one built in, which has 

been used in the past and I wouldn't be here without it. Therefore I feel that they are an amazing charity 

and if we could get as many AEDs (Automated external defibrillators) around local towns and villages as     

possible it would be fantastic.” We would like children to come to school in their own clothes on Friday 21st 

April 2017 and with a 50p donation towards this worthy cause. Thank you. 

Contact Details 

Please could we ask all parents to ensure they update the school office if any of their contact details change. 

It is crucial that we have up to date telephone numbers and email addresses for notification of any minor 

head injuries etc. Thank you. 

Bags2School 

We raised a total of £124.00 from our ‘Bags2School’ collection on Monday! 

Spring Events 

Thank you for your attendance yesterday at our Foundation/KS1 Spring Event on Wednesday and our KS2 

Music Extravaganza yesterday. It was lovely to see so many of you at these events and we are sure you will 

agree the children performed wonderfully! 

We hope you have a lovely Easter break and look forward to welcoming the children back to school on 

Tuesday 18th April 2017! 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 



Weekly Attendance for W/C 27.03.17 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were classes 1CS and 3SG. 

Well done! The total collected through recycling this 

week was £53.53. 

Over the Spring term, Parc Eglos School and Nursery 

have raised a fantastic £596.05! Thank you and well 

done to everyone that is supporting this initiative. The 

amount we are raising is increasing each term. Special 

congratulations go to Year 1 who collected £200 worth 

of recycling between them! 

 After the Easter holidays, there will be a recycling    

collection on Tuesday 18th April 2017 (the first day 

back). After this, collections will continue each Monday 

as usual. 

Year 6 Liddington Residential Trip 
 

A group of children from Year 6 that went to          

Liddington have been talking about their experiences. 

“I had a really fun time doing all the activities. My   

favourite was the giant swing and I liked being with my 

friends.” - Ethan  

“I had an amazing week at Liddington doing activities 

with my group. My favourite activity was the vertical 

challenge.” - Lily 

“Despite it being very cold, it was the best school trip 

yet!” - Max 

“It was fun doing all of the activities with my friends 

and it was nice to meet some new people from other 

schools.” - Gracie 

Class Attendance 

% 

No. of Lates 

Sunbeams 96.7% 2 

Stars 98.7% 1 

1HT/NE 97.1% 2 

1CS 92.1% 4 

2HE 94.5% 2 

2KD 93.8% 2 

3AB 93.3% 4 

3SG 90.0% 6 

4SC 96.9% 1 

4PL/HH 93.8% 16 

5RG 94.1% 1 

5SR 89.6% 3 

6KH 95.5% 1 

6KB 95.3% 3 

 

When we return after the Easter holidays, our 

school menu will be on Blue week 

Date Event 

W/C 3rd April 2017 Beginning of Easter Holidays 

17th April 2017 Bank Holiday Monday - School Closed 

18th April 2017 Return to School - Beginning of Summer Term 

21st April 2017 Non Uniform Day (FLEET Charity) 

1st May 2017 Bank Holiday Monday - School Closed 

6th May 2017 Flora Day  

23rd May 2017 Tempest in to take Class / Group Photographs 


